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This Week in Willow… 

 

This week in Saplings… 

 

 

This Week In Ash… 

Tea and coffee will be provided 

on Wednesday at our Back to 

School Open Day. 

Thank you PTFA 

In Willows we had an exciting art lesson this week in which we looked at the 

work created by Archimboldo and tried to replicate it by making our own 

fruit and veg. faces. 

We also did our first Big Writes of the year in which we wrote a story about 

colour. The children have worked hard the last three weeks and have ex-

plored a huge range of vocabulary through different activities which has led 

to some beautiful description. I hope they are very proud of their stories. 

Well done to all the children who are moving their way up the beanstalk. 

There is a real buzz and excitement about reading in the class at the moment 

which is punctuated by the fantastic and insightful comments about the 

books and stories we have read in class. Well done to Lily, Eva and Katie who 

made it to the Giant’s castle this week. 

Weôve been linking our knowledge of place value in maths to 
distances this week by seeing who could use Google Maps to 
find the longest journey by car if we started at Hennock. We 
found out that Magadan, Russia is a whopping 13,643km away 
by car and would only take 169 hours to reachðand thatôs if you 
drive non-stop! 
 
Iôve also been very impressed this week with the childrenôs 
growing skills in tag rugby. Every single child is quickly learning 
new techniques and strategies in each PE lesson with coach 
Ben and this week, it was attacking and defending skills that re-
ally improved. It is also lovely to see some of our more confident 
sportsmen and women encouraging others and share they 
knowledge to help everyone improve. Superb work, Ash Class! 

We have had another very busy week in Saplings.  The children have been looking closely at 

changes.  We experimented with making jelly and then had a look at changes in nature.  

On Wednesday we went to Stover Country Park for a Natural Learning session with toddlers.  

The children made clay tree creatures, looked for natural treasures, made body art and played 

woodland games.   

Please can you remember to send your children to school with a change of clothes, thank you.  



Safeguarding : 

This info has been circulated round 
schools this week.  Please check what 

your children are downloading onto their 
devices. 

It has come to our attention that there is a new APP 
that is going viral among many (primary and second-
ary) school age pupils. The APP is called DOKI DOKI 
(literature club). The game is advertised as a school 
dating app and does not require parental checks to 

download. It is a free APP and although users should 
be 13+ years, children can easily agree to being over 
the age. Once downloaded, children have unlimited 

access to their own account.  
 

The APP begins as a colourful and light-hearted game 
but takes a sinister turn within an hour of children 

playing where their online friend starts to talk about 
depression and eventually commits  suicide. 

 
We wish to raise awareness of this APP because of the 

associated dangers. 

Attendance 

Message from your Head of School 

Back to School/Open morning 

You will have received an invite from your child regarding our back to school/open morning on 

Wednesday 10th.  This is open to any member of your family or the community who would like to 

take an interest in our school and how things work here.  We will start with a meeting in Birch 

class with tea and coffee where we will fill you in on curriculum changes regarding maths and 

how we have moved with our teaching and learning techniques.  You will then be invited to work 

alongside your child (or another if this fits) and learn with them for an hour.  The children get very 

excited about this and it is really good for them to ‘explain’ things to you.  We hope you can make 

it.  Sarah Clarke 

 

Whole  98.8% 

Ash 99% 

Willow 98.6% 

Diary Dates 

Future dates 

Wednesday 10th October - Rag bag   

collection and Open Day 9 - 10.30am (back 

to school maths) 

Tuesday 16th October - KS1 sport        

festival 

Wednesday 17th October - Residential 

Wk beg Monday 22nd October—half 

term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Alex S - what a choice, 

and what a reason too.  Well 

done, you are blooming into 

such a responsible member 

of our school. 

Fyrstan  -  How impres-

sive to receive an award 

such as this so soon after 

starting school.  Well done 

for such a fantastic attitude. 

Courtesy Cup 

Lily - what an honour it was to 

present this to you in Praise    

Assembly. Make sure we see as 

much as possible of that wonder-

ful smile of yours as possible—it 

brightens up our school.  


